Note for ASCS SOD Teams For
Plymouth

Attention Teams that attended Plymouth on June 16- Per the
change in the ASCS Sprints on Dirt rules for 2012, the 24
drivers that attempted to race Saturday will receive 50
appearance points. The reschedule date of August 18 will be a
complete new show with draw for heat lineup to be redone,
along with hot laps, heats and rest of the program.

VERY IMPORTANT that you keep your pit bands fron June 16,
treat them like cash as they will get you in free for the
reschedule date. You forget or lose them you will have to
purchase another one, so put them in a safe place and remember
to bring them on August 18.

Also the Mt Pleasant race is June 29, there was a mistake on
the tracks website listing June 22, It is the 29th followed by
Merritt on the 30th. See you all there,
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